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We are pleased to announce that the 2018 Paul J. Achtemeier Award for New Testament 
Scholarship has been awarded to Garrick Allen (Lecturer in New Testament, Dublin City 
University) for his paper entitled, “Monks, Manuscripts, Muhammad, and Digital Editions of the 
New Testament.” 

Garrick Allen (PhD 2015, St Andrews) is Lecturer in New Testament at Dublin City University, 
Republic of Ireland and is the author of The Book of Revelation and Early Jewish Textual 
Culture (Cambridge University Press, 2017). He is currently writing a book on the relationship 
between textual history and reception history. He will deliver his paper at the SBL Annual 
Meeting in Denver, followed by panel responses and general discussion. 

The goal of the Achtemeier Award is to stimulate the finest and most penetrating work in New 
Testament studies and to foster the future of biblical scholarship. The award is given to a 
member who has completed her/his doctorate within the last ten years and includes a cash prize 
of $1,000. Papers for this award are evaluated on the basis of three categories: 

• Persuasive thesis that engages the New Testament and demonstrates quality of 
scholarship and significance in the field, 

• Clarity of expression and thought 
• Originality and creativity. 

The members of the 2018 Achtemeier Award Committee are Clare K. Rothschild (Lewis 
University), Kimberly Stratton (Carleton University), and James A. Kelhoffer (Uppsala 
University). 

The call for papers for the 2019 Paul J. Achtemeier Award will open by October 1, 2018. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the numerous contributors for making this 
scholarship award possible. Please consider a gift today to the Paul J. Achtemeier Award Fund. 

http://sbl-site.org/membership/giving.aspx

